
 
 
 
 
Date: 23/01/2017 
 
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/013194 – Non nutritional drugs 
 
 
 
We are conducting a piece of research into the aseptic preparation of non-nutrition drugs within all NHS hospital 
based pharmacies.   Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 we would like to request the following information 
about the aseptic drug preparation facilities within the Trust pharmacy. 
 
Please see spreadsheet attached for your completion. 
 
 
For a copy of the spreadsheet please contact FOI@dgh.nhs.uk quoting the FOI reference number 
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